Northfleet Technology College
Colyer Road

Noithfleet

Kent DA11 8BG

Tel: 01474533802
Fax: 01474536122

21 November 2018 Email: office@ntc.kent.sch.uk
Web:  www.ntc.kent.sch.uk
Dear Parents Head: Jane Partridge

Hive Hope Foodbank, Northfleet

As you may be aware, Da Vinci Community are supporting a local charity which is Hive Hope
Foodbank, to help support people by providing much needed items for local people in need.
We are asking once more for your kind donations again. | will be taking 12 students with me
to deliver the items to the foodbank; here, they will learn about how a food bank operates
and will assist the volunteers there in making up bags.

The items the food bank are in need of are:

Food

Cereal

Pasta Sauces

Puddings (tinned)

Long life milk & juice

Choc Spread/Peanut Butter

Rice

Instant Noodles (just add water type)
Sugar

Toiletries/Household

Baby wipes

Deodorant

Feminine hygiene products
Washing powder/liquid (small)
Toilet rolls

As | am sure you will agree, this is a fantastic opportunity for us to help to support the local
community, and it is our aim to continue these charitable endeavours throughout the year to
keep supporting and raising awareness for charities such as the Hive Hope Foodbank.

Yours sincerely

~ Ms S Johnson
Head of Da Vinci Community and the Da Vinci Team.

ol Y A Ly | i Pariner schasl of
@ O G B emEEmr QeI R erent

Healthy School pacielil Gotiooks Thes e



